
3/18/92 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

About twenty years ago I had the pleasure of meeting you 

at a symposium on the JFK assassination held at the University 

of Wisconsin —Stevens Point. At that time I purchased a copy 

of Whitewash - the report on the Warren Report from you. 

Today I am enrolled as a graduate student in History at 

the University of Wyoming. I still have a keen interest in 

investigating the non-investigation of the Kennedy assassination. 

Have you published any additional books derived from 

your work? If you have, would you please send me .a price list 

and ordering information. 

Sincerely, 

John R. Brower 
216 S 9th St. #3 

Laramie, Wyoming 82070 


